[bookmark: _GoBack]My name is Stefan Vujičić. I graduated from the Faculty of Medicine in Foca - University of East Sarajevo. During the third year of the study, as part of the student exchange program, I attended the First Medical School of Charles University in Prague. The month I spent there will always be a wonderful experience that not only has enabled me to improve my knowledge and medical skills, but also to share and exchange experiences with students from all over the world. Therefore, I would recommend that every student take part in a student exchange program at least once during the course of study (and for as long as possible).
